
Pastor                  Fr David Hogman 

    (frdhogman@gmail.com) 
 

Polish Chaplain   Fr Paul Szczur, SDS 
 

Korean Pastor     Fr Philip Bae 
 

Parish Administrative Assistant/Secretary 

Katherene Newton 
 

Coordinator of Religious Education for  

Children - Miriam Podmoroff  

    (mirpod@yahoo.com) 

EUCHARISTIC CELEBRATIONS 
 

WEEKDAY MASS 

Adoration before Mass 

Tuesday—Friday 

 

 

 

 

WEEKEND MASS 

Saturday        5:00 pm 

Sunday 

Sunday - Polish 

Sunday - Korean 
 

 

 

 

OTHER KOREAN MASS TIMES:   

Wednesday       7:30pm 

Thursday        6:30pm 

Friday      10:30am 

1st Saturday of the month  10:30am 
 

 
 

 

RECONCILIATION 
Saturday      4:00pm 

Or by appointment with Fr David 

 

8:00am till 8:55am 

9:00 am 

     

   

 

 

8:30 & 10:00 am  

12:30 pm  

3:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

For Sacraments of Baptism, Anointing and Visiting 
the Sick and Marriage, contact Fr David Hogman. 
A minimum of six months notice prior to the 
marriage date is required. 

ADDRESS & CONTACT INFO 

SACRED HEART ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

4040 Nelthorpe St, Victoria BC, V8X 2A1 

Phone: 250.479.1611     Fax: 250.479.9350 

Web  www.sacredheartvictoria.com 

E-mail sacredheartchurch@shaw.ca 
 

Office Hours  Monday                   Closed 

        Tuesday - Friday      9:30am—3:00pm 
 

        Lunch          12:00nn-12:30pm 
 

Emergency Hospital Chaplain : 250-889 3761 



 

 

Pentecost Sunday                                                                                                    4th June 2017 

THIS WEEK IN THE PARISH 

A few words from our Pastor:- 
 

Happy Pentecost! 
As I write this, I am on Quadra island with the rest of the priests on our annual retreat. This year's retreat master is the 
Pope's Nuncio (ambassador) to Canada. It is a fortunate time for renewal and reflection as we prepare to receive the Gift 
of God's Spirit. 
Unlike most earthly gifts, we best receive God's gift by giving of ourselves. That is why I would like to give thanks to our 
recent confirmands who gave of themselves this past Sunday to serve ice cream to our community and raise $950 for 
Rosalie's Village. I have every confidence that this spirit of giving and service will continue with our young people and in 
our Parish at large. 
Through the Spirit working in our midst, we not only have it in us to build up our Parish to be a great beacon on a hill, but 
to go in mission to spread that light for the good of all.  
 

Those who are ill. 
 

Dorothy Bailey, Vicky & Thomas Dziekan, Edmee Kearney, Ursula Lowe, Lois Marcoux and Ben Perri. 
 

Those who have deceased. 
 

Manuel Carroca, Remy DeLara, Alfredo Ferreira and Maria Lydia Rogando, . 

Extra-Ordinary Form of the Mass 
 

On Saturday, June 24th at 11am St. Andrew’s Cathedral 
will host an Extra-Ordinary Form of the Mass celebration 
for the Solemnity of St. John the Baptist.  
 

Extra-ordinary refers to the fact that it will be the Mass 
Ritual as mandated in 1962 and not the Ordinary Mass, 
which is what we normally celebrate in our parish 
Churches. The Sung Mass will be in Latin and celebrated 
by Fr. Pablo Santa Maria Watson from Vancouver. 
 

The music will be under the direction of Michael Gormley 
and will be sung by the CapriCCio Vocal Ensemble.  
They will sing Palestrina’s Mass Aeterna Christi munera. 
This celebration of the Extra-Ordinary Form of the Mass 
is done in the context of the Cathedral’s 125th anniversary 
celebrations.  
A collection will be taken to assist with expenses. 
—————————————————————————- 

No Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament 
 

There will be NO Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament on 
the 1st Friday of the Month from June till August. 
—————————————————————————- 

Sacred Heart Feast Day Celebration 

Save this date!  Fri, June 23rd, 2017 
To mark this special occasion we will begin the evening 
with a rosary procession at 5:30pm to bless all the cars in 
the parking lot. Immediately following the procession, Mass 
will begin in the Church at 6:00pm with a BBQ to follow.  
 

Hotdogs, hamburgers and soft drinks will be provided. 

Please bring a side dish or dessert (pot luck style). 
 

We will have music, cash bar and various celebrations 
into the evening.  
If you would like to make a donation for the event, 
donations can be received at the collection during Mass.  
-5:30 pm –Procession and Blessing of vehicles 
-6:00 pm—Mass 
-7:00 pm— BBQ and festivities. 
 

We encourage you to sign-up on the Sign-Up sheets (in 
the foyer) to volunteer & to indicate the number attending. 

St Elizabeth Parish 

Pinocchio, Jiminy Cricket & Christian Conscience 
 

New course, new location with Dr  Patricia Rooke! 
 

We introduce the study on conscience with the key 
characters in a children’s tale and movie. Over ten weeks 
we will ask questions about the morality of human acts.  
 

How can something be wrong that feels so good? 
If being good or bad do not matter what does matter?  
How do we resolve personal struggles with conscience 
within a culture of moral relativism? 
What do all human beings have in common morally? 
What does scripture say about these questions?  
Is it enough to ask “What would Jesus do?” 
How do we know when we have a properly formed 
conscience? How do we reconcile faith with reason? 
 

Where: St. Elizabeth’s, Sidney. 
When: Tuesdays, 2-4 pm Sept l9 - Nov 28 
Format: Lectures & small facilitator led discussion groups  

RELIGIOUS EDUCATION AND VOCATIONS 

LITURGY, THE SACRAMENTS, PRAYER AND THE WORD OF GOD 

C
A

L
E

N
D

A
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 Monday 5th June Led By The Spirit Pope John Hall   7:15pm 

Wednesday 7th June CWL Executive meeting Pope John Hall   6:00pm 

Friday 9th June Couples for Christ—Christian Life Program Pope John Hall   7:00pm 

Saturday 10th June CWL Spring Luncheon Parish Hall  11:00am 



 

 

Fee: By donation. $10 for printed material. 
 

Contact: St. Elizabeth’s parish office 250-656-7433 or 
email:-  spparish@shaw.ca. 
—————————————————————————- 
Sacramental Class 
 

THANK YOU Sacred Heart parishioners for supporting 
the Service Project organized by the students of 
Sacramental Preparation Year 2, by giving so generously 
to SVDP - Rosalie's Village.  
You helped raise $950.00.  
 

We hope you enjoyed the ice-cream, baked goods, & 
fellowship.  Peace and blessings, Miriam 
 

Children’s Faith Formation Classes 

REGISTER today for September classes 
 

Children, K to grade 7, including those preparing for the 
Sacraments, are welcome to join classes held in the 
Parish Hall on Sun from 11:00am - 12:00pm, Sept—April. 
 

Forms are available on our website or contact Miriam at 
mirpod@yahoo.com. Thank you. 

Sacred Heart’s Christian Charity 

Bazaar and Raffle 
 

This Bazaar & Raffle—major fundraisers for the many 
charities our Parish supports. We are grateful for your 
contributions always. Our Raffle $1,000 Cash Grand 
Prize attracts more ticket buyers – so again, this year we 
are asking for cash donations of $20 or more. These 
donations will be combined to make this Grand Prize. 
 

Please make cheques payable to “Sacred Heart Church” 
and note in the memo line that it is for the “Raffle”.  
Income tax receipts will be issued.  
Deadline for donations is: June 25. 
 

For more information or if you have any questions, call: 
Lorraine at 250-385-5541 or Georgina 250-727-2615. 

Diocesan Family Conference  Aug 24-27th 
 

This year’s speakers are Josh and Denise Grimard from 
Bishop Gary's old parish in Telegraph Creek , BC where 
they serve as missionaries.  
 

Theme:  Our Mission: In the family, in the community, and 
the world. Special guest is Ryan Mitchell, youth's 
favourite missionary from Face 2 Face Ministries!  
Email reine_and_ian@hotmail.com for more info.  
Registration is now open! 
 

The Family life Conference is in need of Volunteers! 
If you are 18 or older, with good leadership skills and 
interested in sharing a passion for the Catholic faith with 
children, an awesome opportunity awaits you. 
Come, volunteer August 25 – 27.  

 

Volunteers will require a criminal record check, unless a 
completed check is already on file in the diocese. 

For info contact Kristy: bedelia.debree@gmail.com. 

Our Lady of the Rosary Parish 

Cat-Chat concert  For children 1-99 years old.  

It is an amazing musical presentation where we sing our 
faith and proclaim our faith by singing.  
 

Mark your calendars! 
Friday, June 2nd at 6:30pm in OLOR’s Parish Hall: 
entrance by donation.  Check their webpage: catchat.ca. 
 

Summer Camp 
 

Dates: July 4-7 and July 10-14  
4—6 years old:- 9:00am – 12:30pm 
7—11 years & Youth 12-16 years:- 9:00 am – 2:00 pm 
 

One Week $70 or Two Weeks $100 
 

For more info: olor@shaw.ca or call 250—478 3482. 

Donations 
 

Before you go away on vacation this summer, please 
consider setting up a Pre-Authorised Donation Plan. 
 

This will help support the parish while you are away. 
 

Please contact Katherene at the parish office or pick up 
the information package at the back of the church. 
 

Thank you. Bob Payne Finance Chair. 
————————————————————————— 

St Patrick’s Parish 

Job posting for a Custodian 
 

St Patrick’s Parish is searching for a Custodian who will 
be responsible for all janitorial duties, minor maintenance, 
security and other miscellaneous duties in order to 
ensure that the Church and Parish Centre are maintained 
in a healthy, safe and sanitary manner.  
 

Schedule: Tuesdays to Saturdays, from 3:00pm to 
9:30pm (30 hours per week).  
 

Please mail or deliver resume to St Patrick’s Parish, via 
email:-  stpat190@telus.net or fax:-  250-592-7392. 
 

Visit http://www.stpats-vic.ca/ for more information. 
—————————————————————————- 
Island Catholic Schools  
 

Accepting applications for the following positions: 
 

Full-time Administrative Assistant at St. Joseph’s School 
Early Childhood Educator, St. Joseph’s School 
Out of School Care Worker, St. Joseph’s School, 
Chemainus 
 

Application forms and details are posted on http://
cisdv.bc.ca/employment-opportunities.php 

DONATIONS 

27th & 28th May 2017 

Envelopes/Loose            $3,308.60 

PAD    $   971.75 

Other Revenue  $   350.00 

Total    $4,630.35 

STEWARDSHIP, ADMINISTRATION AND FINANCE 

PARISH OUTREACH, SOCIAL JUSTICE AND ECUMENISM 

MARRIAGE, FAMILY LIFE, AND THE SANCITY OF HUMAN LIFE 



 

 

PARISH MINISTRIES 

ADVERTISING 

PARISH PASTORAL 
COUNCIL 2016 / 2017 

Angela Spencer 
Michele Ricard 

Stan Dzbik 
Marilyn Turner 

Catherine Minvielle 
Richard Byeon 

Vincenza Cameron 
Hilda Rosales 
Gilbert Santos 

These businesses support our Parish through their advertising- Please support them! 

PARISH MINISTRIES/GROUPS 
 

 

Altar Servers   Andrew Cripps .   778-440-3403 
Attic Treasures     Jim Haffey   389 0440 
     Pat Tonkin   721-0293 
Bazaar    Rita Kelly   598 9558 
Christian Meditation  Margie Noonan  388-3173 
Clothing Sale   Mary Bennett  477-5145 
Craft Group    Elizabeth Olcen   477-8115 
C.W.L.    Lidia Moodie  479-6495 
Eucharistic Ministers  Robert / Helen Payne 370-0241 
Finance Chairperson  Robert Payne  370 0241 
Knights of Columbus  Oscar Perez de Tagle 778 265 0013 
Led By The Spirit Group David MacIntyre  383-9955 
Music Coordinator  Rafael Oei   383-1523 
Pastoral Care Ministry  Parish Office  479-1611 
Prayer Line    Pamela Blakeslee  477-0579 
Pro-Life Ministry   Rocio King   744-2802 
Proclaimers   Catherine Minvielle 294-4923 
Raffle Coordinators  Georgina Short  727-2615 
     Susan Nawrocki     778 433-0199 
     Lorraine van Dyk  385-5541 
Responsible Ministry Coord Isme Liem   479-1611 
Social Justice/Dev & Peace Margie Noonan  388-3173 
St. Vincent de Paul  Georgina Short  727-2615 
Ushers    Lisa Stearns   479-7145 

Sands Funeral Chapel of Victoria 
For information on funerals and pre-planning, 

please contact Knight of Columbus, Nolan Adam  

250.388-5155 or nadam@arbormemorial.com 

“Celebrating life since 1912” 


